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12th September 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I am delighted to let you know about a new working space created in our school, Hub 9.  
  
Hub 9 will be a safe space for interventions to take place and a space for learners to meet with other 
agencies, such as Sight Scotland, the Hearing Impairment Team, ENABLE and SDS.  Through Hub 9, we 
hope to create an environment where our visiting partner agencies feel valued and are able to better 
work in partnership with the school. 
 
We are hopeful Hub 9 will become a space where: 
 

 our learners can all meaningfully prepare for their next stage, 

 learners feel safe to work alongside partner agencies to achieve their fullest potential,  

 our interventions team can carry out their potential work,  

 meetings can be held with parents/carers and partners,  

 teachers can access resources required for our changing student population, 

 the Principal Teachers can manage confidential conversations with young people or over the phone.  

We are excited to introduce this space to our learners and partners.   
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Kaitlynn Mendenhall 
Principal Teacher  
01506 280420 
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